FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
June 22, 2020

ONE NEW COMMUNITY CASE OF COVID-19 IDENTIFIED IN ALLEGANY COUNTY

CUMBERLAND, MD — The Allegany County Health Department reports one new case of COVID-
19 in a male community member in his 20s. The individual has not required hospitalization.
This brings the county’s cumulative total number of positive cases to 189.
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